
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

NOTICE OF EXTRA-RECORD WRITTEN COMMUNICATION FROM A UTILITY 

COMES NOW the Office of the General Counsel of the Missouri Public Service 

Commission and for its Notice of Extra-Record Written Communication from a Utility, pursuant 

to 4 CSR 240-4.020(4)(A), hereby files this Notice regarding Ameren’s participation in the 

Illinois Statewide Smart Grid Collaborative.  See attached letter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

       /s/ Shelley Syler Brueggemann 

       Shelley Syler Brueggemann  

       Missouri Bar No. 52173 

 

       Attorney for the Staff of the 

       Missouri Public Service Commission 

       P. O. Box 360 

       Jefferson City, MO 65102 

       (573) 526-7393 (Telephone) 

       (573) 751-9285 (Fax) 

       shelley.brueggemann@psc.mo.gov (e-mail) 
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